
 
CHARVILLE ACADEMY 

PTA DISCO FOR RECEPTION AND KS1 
Friday 15th March 2024 
17:30PM TO 18:30PM  

 
CHARVILLE ACADEMY PTA ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE A DISCO BY ACE DJ 
 
We are pleased to announce that tickets for the Reception and KS1 disco are now on sale and 
available to buy on Parent Pay. The tickets are £7 each this includes a GOODY BAG which includes 
drink, sweet, snack and glow stick, numbers are limited, therefore, to avoid disappointing your 
child, please make payment on Parent Pay by 1pm on Wednesday 13th March 2024.  
 
This will close at lunchtime and there will be an opportunity to purchase tickets after school on 
Wednesday 13th March 2024 at reception. 
 
 Please note - No tickets will be sold on the night of disco. 
 
We need a maximum 10 helpers at the disco. If you are able to help, please email PTA 
ptaatCharvilleacademy@gmail.com by Wednesday 13th March 2024. Unfortunately, if we do not 
have enough parents to assist in the running of this disco it will have to be cancelled. 
 
All children MUST be collected by an adult (aged over 18) from the hall after the disco. No adults will 
be allowed to stay at the disco unless they are helpers. If your child is absent from School on Friday 
15th March 2024, they will not be able to attend the disco. Your child’s ticket may not be passed to 
another child and no refunds will be given. 
 
Children with allergies, and must be accompanied by an adult. 
CHILDREN MUST NOT BRING MOBILE PHONES TO THE DISCO 
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